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Date: February 5, 2025 

 

To: Pueblo Community 

   

From: James A. Naranjo, Governor 

 

Re: NOTICE OF PROJECT AND TRUCK TRAFFIC AT TRANSFER 

STATION AREA 

 

There will be an increase in traffic on the road to and from the Transfer 

Station by heavy equipment and transfer trucks contracted to conduct a 

cleanup project. Pueblo community, please be alert and aware of the 

traffic and drive slowly when in the area to dispose of trash. 

 

Do not enter the area behind the transfer station. This is to increase safety 

of both the community and workers.  

 

The Transfer Station will remain open Wednesday to Sunday  

9 AM – 5 PM.   

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 
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